

Town of Arlington, Massachusetts 730 Massachusetts Ave., Arlington, MA 02476 Phone: 781-316-3000

webmaster@town.arlington.ma.us

Open Space Comm. Minutes 11/1/2006

MINUTES FOR THE OPEN SPACE COMMITTEE MEETING
November 1, 2006
Approved, December 6, 2006

Present: Ann LeRoyer, David White, Elizabeth Karpati, Joey Glushko, Michele Hassler, Adam Pachter

Guests: Lisa Decker, who has applied to be the ARB representative to the OSC; and Patricia Worden.

- Minutes from October were reviewed and approved.
- 2. Patricia Worden expressed her concerns about development on a plot of town-owned land on Pond Lane.
- 3. Joey gave an update on the seven RFPs for the Open Space Plan that were sent out by the Planning Department on October 17. Arlington has received a \$28,000 Smart Growth Technical Assistance Grant to cover zoning and planning issues. Various aspects of the RFP process were discussed.
- 4. Ann mentioned that there would be a November 6 meeting of various Friends Groups with Clarissa Rowe serving as moderator.
- 5. Elizabeth and Joey described the portion of the townwide survey that would be devoted to open space issues. Committee members discussed how many questions would fit within the space allotted and what those questions should say.

The meeting started at 7:39 p.m. and finished at 9:31 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Adam Pachter

1 of 1 11/22/2013 11:45 AM